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GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY
POST OFFICE 00X 2951 * BEAUMONT, TEXAS 777o4

A R E A C O D E 713 838'-6631

April 9, 1985
RBG 20643
File Nos. G9.5, G9.33.1

Mr. Robert D. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission P * B DMM %
Region IV, Office of Inspection and Enforcement :j f
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

APR I S 1985Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr. Martin: -

River Bend Station - Unit 1
Docket.No. 50-458
I&E Bulletin 84-02

In a letter (GSU/Weigand to NRC/ Martin, RBG-20043) dated February 1,
1985 Gulf States Utilities Company (GSU) committed to provide additional
information concerning I&E Bulletin 84-02 by April 5, 1985. Currently,
CSU is still in the process of obtaining the lists of HFA relays as
discussed in the February : letter. It is anticipated that these lists
will be available by May 31, 1985. At that time GSU will provide an
interim of-final status report.

If you have_any questions feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

f. E. W
J. E. Booker
Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group

JEB/Mk p

cc: D. Chamberlain (SRI)
U. S.' NRC' Document Control Desk
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